You Are Invited!
John & Cindy Hill – 4300 Hennessy Court

Considering everything that is going on in the world, Cindy and I have decided to open our home on Tuesday nights at 7pm to meet our neighbors and get to know one another.  We figured it might not hurt to have those nearest to us to lean on and encourage.

We aren’t thinking anything too formal, just maybe doing a potluck and getting to know one another.  If this sounds interesting to you, please just email us at info@centralstorehouse.org.

We hope you can make it, but if you can’t, please feel free to email us if you have any needs or would like us to pray for anything in particular.  

Blessings!
John & Cindy Hill
